St Wilfrid's

Catholic Primary School



25th November 2022

Dear All.

As Chair of the Governing Body, I would like to say a huge "Thank you" to each and every one of you for all of your input and support during our recent Ofsted Inspection that as you all know took place on 18th and 19th October 2022. I thought the whole school looked amazing, and I know how hard each and every one of you worked in whatever role you do within our school family to support Justine and Paula to ensure that St Wilfrid's School retained the Ofsted ratina of "Good" grading.

I am delighted that the report confirms, as I am sure you all are that St. Wilfrid's is recognised as good school and is continuing to improve. It is also very pleasing to read that the strengths of the school have been recognised and the area for development is the area which I know you all are already working on. So now we can look forward to the next phase of our journey together to make St Wilfrid's School even better for our Children and their families.

I hope you all enjoy your well-earned Christmas Shopping Trip and I look forward to seeing you all before the end of this term.

With my very best wishes

Elaine

Chair of Governors

Email

Telephone 01606 663630 admin@st-wilfrids.cheshire.sch.uk Web site www.st-wilfrids.cheshire.sch.uk

GREENBANK LANE HARTFORD NORTHWICH CHESHIRE CW8 1JW